MCGILL UNIVERSITY

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

25 March 1938

My dear Mr. Molson,

Thenk you for your letter of the 240th March.
T think I do know a little of what the Univeraity
meant to Colonel Molson - I kmow mmuch more of what Colonel Woleonm

meant to the University. He will be very, very sorely missed here,

Very sincerely yours,

walter Eolson, Esq.,
1517 MoGregor 3trest,
MONTREBAL. GQUR,




